St John's Primary School and Nursery



Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road
Kenilworth
Warwickshire
CV8 1FS
01926 854450
www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

2nd October 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,

TAKING CARE PROGRAMME - PARENT MEETING

You are invited to attend a meeting about St John's involvement with the Warwickshire Safeguarding Children's Board Taking Care programme, which has been running in all classes in school since September. The meeting will take place in the School Hall at 5.30pm on Wednesday 25th November 2015.

The programme aims to teach children about feeling safe and building networks of support that they can use if they do not feel safe. The curriculum is based on the Protective Behaviours process. We will be talking about:

- using safe language
- how our body lets us know if we are not feeling safe
- safe and unsafe secrets
- the importance of children learning to name their body parts correctly
- building a safe support network

I will deliver a short presentation and there will be opportunities for questions and discussion. Please return the confirmation slip below so that seating arrangements can be planned accordingly.

We look forward to meeting you on the evening.

Yours faithfully,

Ann Seal

Taking Care Manager Safeguarding Team - Children, Young People & Families Division Warwickshire County Council





×
TAKING CARE PROGRAMME – PARENT MEETING
I / we shall be attending the Taking Care Project parent meeting on Wednesday 25 th November at 5.30pm.
Number of people attending:
Signed: Date: